
 

 

5th November 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Trust Catering team is taking part in LACA’s National School Meals Week it’s the one 

week in the year when we celebrate all that is great about today’s school food, during 

the 8th – 12th November 2021.  

This year the focus is on the fun and social aspect of school meals as well as getting 

children back into the dining rooms following the interruptions and isolation of the past 

18 months.  

Please book your child’s lunch via school money £2.45 But if your child is in Reception, 

Year 1 & Year 2 its Free!  

Enjoying a nutritious two course school meal at lunchtime supports academic 

attainment, helps children to concentrate better and has a positive impact on behaviour 

in the classroom. 

We would welcome your support to get the nation eating better together. 

Linda Keiller  

Trust Catering lead  

 


